
Monday 
February 11th, 2019 

 

JUNIOR HIGH AND HIGH SCHOOL  
 
Order your Valentines flowers during all lunch periods in both 
the junior high and senior high. The cost is $2/flower. Flowers 
will be delivered to your special someone on Valentines' Day. 
 
The Kittatinny Players proudly present “Mamma Mia!” on 
Thursday, February 28th, Friday, March 1st and Saturday, March 
2nd 2019.  Please visit www.kittatinnyplayers.com to purchase 
your tickets or you can stop by the main office. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL 

 
There will be a meeting for the Safe Teen Driving Campaign 
group after school this Wednesday, February 13th in the 
library. 
 
There will be a brief meeting Wednesday, February 13th for any 
students interested in joining the Boys or Girls High School 
Track team in C-5A.  If you are interested but cannot attend the 
meeting please contact Mr. Gely or Mrs. Fischer.   
 
Attention ALL AP Students: Payment for AP testing is due 
February 15th. Tests cannot be ordered without payment of 
$94 either online or by check. See Dr. Fishbone ASAP with any 
questions. 

http://www.kittatinnyplayers.com/


JUNIOR HIGH 
 
Attention junior high girls’ basketball team: Congratulations 
on a really great season.  We will hold an end of season party 
today after school in Room E-110.  Please bring your uniform 
and any snacks you’d like to share with the team.  
 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
Want a chance to win up to $6000.00 ?!?! The Kittatinny High 
School Players are running their 50/50 raffle. Only 300 tickets 
being sold.  The winner will be drawn on Saturday, March 2nd 
2019 in the KRHS Auditorium during the High School Musical. 
Winner need not to be present. Tickets are only $40, and to 
purchase a ticket, please contact Mrs. Chiariello at 
cchiarie@krhs.net or call 973-383-1800 EXT. 1110.  Good luck, 
and thank you for supporting Theater at Kittatinny. 


